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11/05/2020
Videoconference with the President and General-Secretary of ETUC 

(Luca Visentini and Laurent Berger)

COM was represented by the President of the European Commission Ursula von der Leyen, Head of 
Cabinet of the President Björn Seibert and Member of Cabinet Maria Luisa Cabral.

ETUC was represented by L. Visentini (SG) and L. Berger (President).

ETUC also asked about the timing of CWP and recovery package, and their content. The President
reassured

that the timing of social proposals - ETUC specifically mentioned minimum wage and pay 
transparency - which remained unchanged, with a bit of delay on minimum wage, also due to the 
longer consultation period.
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